
September 1, 1981 

Association of University and 
Col l ege Employe es (AUCE) 

Provincial Off i ce 
#90 1 - 207 West Has tings St . 
Vancouver, B.C. 
V6B 1J8 

Nation al Assoc iation of Broadcast 
Employees and Tec hnici ans 

Vancouver Local 83 
_853 Hami 1 ton St. 
Vancouver, B.C. 
V68 2R7 

Attention: Will Carrilho, Secre tary - For the Membersh ip 

Dear Mr. Carrilho: 

Re: NABET Strike - Support 

A recent meeting of the AUCE Provincial Execu tive received your letter 
of Jun e 26, 1981, asking for assistance with your str ik e. 
Our members have been keen ly in teres ted in the NABET strike, as your 
major issue s wi th the CBC are not unlike the ones we face with our 
empl oyers, the colleges and universities in B.C. Job secu ri ty , wages 
and t ec hno logical change are crucia l issues for a l l trade unions and 
we applaud your efforts to bring your demands to t he pub li c ' s att ent io n. 
Our meeting unan imous ly passed a mot io n of support for the NABET members 
and a subsequent mot ion directed that a st r ike fund donat ion of sixty 
dollars be made, We wish the donat ion cou l d be more but as a small, 
independent trade uni on facing nego tiati ons at~ of our 5 locals within 
fou r months, this i s all we could afford rig ht now. We hope it will help 
the loca l to pay the picketers who have been on the 1 in es for the past 
four months. 
Pl ea se convey to you r members , the support of the 3000 members of AUCE, the 
clerica l, technical and teaching support staff employees at UBC, SFU, Cap i lano 
College and the Colleg e of New Caledon ia - we wish you a successfu l completion 
of the strike and an improved relationship with an apparently intra ns ig ent 
emp loyer . 
In Solidarity, 

c&~ N · l r 
Sheila N.L. Perret 
Secretary-Treasurer 
(604) 684-2457 
encl (1) cheque #1548 


